Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 2:13 PM

To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us

Subject: FW: Multi-Well Plans for federal 66S93W/31NENE Pad
Categories: Operator Correspondence

Scan No 2106988 CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400586579

From: Wayne Bankert [mailto:wbankert@Ilaramie-energy.com]
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 2:07 PM

To: 'Dave Kubeczko - DNR'

Subject: RE: Multi-Well Plans for federal 66S93W/31NENE Pad

Dave,
Please attach the referenced Multi-well plans to the Form 2A.
Thank you

Wayne P. Bankert

Senior Regulatory & Environmental Coordinator
Piceance Energy, LLC

Laramie Energy 11, LLC

601 28 1/4 Rd. Suite D

Grand Junction, CO 81506

0: 970-812-5310

C: 970-985-5383

F: 970-683-5594
whbankert@laramie-energy.com




